
IRG Rail
https://irg-rail.eu/irg/news/press-release/archive-press-releases/9,IRG-Rail-welcomes-new-members-Ireland-and-Serbia.
html
16.07.2024, 16:31

IRG-Rail welcomes new members Ireland and Serbia

09.11.2016

During IRG-Rail Plenary Assembly in Warsaw, the Chairman, Mr Radosław
Pacewicz, welcomed Ireland and Serbia as new members of IRG-Rail, the forum of
independent European rail Regulatory Bodies.

Warsaw, Poland, 9th November 2016

During IRG-Rail Plenary Assembly in Warsaw, the Chairman, Mr Radosław Pacewicz, welcomed
Ireland and Serbia as new members of IRG-Rail, the forum of independent
European rail Regulatory Bodies.
“This year brought very welcomed changes in IRG-Rail membership. Our Portuguese colleagues
joined IRG-Rail in April. Now we are glad to welcome Ireland and Serbia.”
“I am pleased that IRG-Rail continues to grow. Now we have 29 countries in IRG-Rail.
We are looking forward to develop successful cooperation with our new members” said Mr
Pacewicz.

Note to editors:

The IRG-Rail is a network of independent rail Regulatory Bodies from twenty-nine1.
European countries: Austria, Belgium, Bulgaria, Croatia, Denmark, Estonia, Finland,
France, the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia, Germany, Greece, Hungary, Italy,
Kosovo, Latvia, Luxembourg, the Netherlands, Norway, Poland, Romania, Slovakia,
Slovenia, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, United Kingdom, Portugal, Ireland and Serbia.

Further information can be found on IRG-Rail website at www.irg-rail.eu2.


